
 

 

March 24, 2023 

 

 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger    The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations    Committee on Appropriations    

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Regency & Essex Sewer Extension project in fiscal year 2024. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Town of Nashville, located at: 

 

   499 S. Barnes Street 

Nashville, North Carolina 27856 

 

The funding would be used for construction of a sanitary sewer collection system in unserved 

portions of the Regency Estates and Essex Road subdivisions. This project will provide sanitary 

sewer service to 45 residents within the First Congressional District whose 50-year-old septic 

systems are or near failing. The septic systems cannot be replaced because their lots are not 

suitable to contain a septic system by today’s standards and are not large enough to construct a 

replacement septic system. Without a sewer collection system, these residents are in jeopardy of 

having their homes condemned.  

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title 

VI of the Clean Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Thank you very much. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Don Davis 
Member of Congress 


